

30 May 1984

Mr Emnetu Tesfay Digranesv 15 4000 Stravanger Norway

Dear Emnetu Tesfay

Thank you for your letter enquiring about seed of the Lamtoro tree (more commonly known as Leucaena Leccephalia) for Eritrea. I will pass on your request to the Commonwealth Forestry Institute here in Oxford who can advise on the best source of seed. I should be interested to know if you intend to send the seed to Government held areas through Asmara or to EPLF held areas through Khartoum. If Zeray Areya is with you, please give him my greetings. him my greetings.

Yours sincerely

Nigel Walsh

Field Secretary Horn of Africa

A company limited by guarantee - Registered in London No. 612172
Chairman: Christopher B Barber FCA. - Vice Chairman: W Mary Cherry 95c (Cantab)
Hon Treasurer: Ansel Z Harris MA (Cantab) - Hon Secretary: Joel G Joffe LLB.